
 

Updates  
 

Thursday, June 16, 10:00 AM 
 

This is our last 55 Plus Gathering until fall. The speaker will be Sgt. 
Andrew Peterson of Peel Regional Police. Special music by Margaret 
Burkholder.  

 

A potluck lunch will follow the meeting. Please bring a salad or main 
dish to share. Strawberries and ice cream will be provided. Also, please 
bring your own dishes and cutlery.  

 

Fill a bottle; change a life! 

 

Don’t forget to return your filled baby bottle to the church next Sunday!  

 

You can also e-transfer your contribution to babybottles@fsms.ca. This 
annual fundraiser provides thousands of dollars to help change the lives 
of women and children in our community. 
 

Attention all Child and Youth Workers 

 

Child Protection Class 
Monday, June 27, 7:00 PM 
Monday, July 18, 7:00 PM  

 

All volunteers working with children and youth are required to take  
this class annually. Please choose one of the dates listed above and 

contact the church office via email (office@eastwoodchurch.ca)  
or call (519-633-4131) to register.  

 

Also, if you have not handed in a current vulnerable  
sector check, please do so as soon as possible.  

 

Vehicle Needed 

 

Our Summer Interns are in need of a vehicle. They would use this 
vehicle to transport equipment back and forth between complexes and 
the church. If you have an extra vehicle and would be willing to lend it 
to them for the summer, please call the church during office hours.  
 

Membership Announcement 
 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Helen Broadbent into membership 
today. We are blessed to have her here at Eastwood. Help us welcome 
Helen with open arms, love, and support as she officially joins our 
church family. 

 
 
 

 

this Week 
 

Sunday, June 12 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
 

Tuesday, June 14 
Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
 

Wednesday, June 15 
Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM 

Year-End Celebration 
Moms & Munchkins will resume in the fall.   

 

Thursday, June 16 
55 Plus Gathering 10:00 AM 

 

Saturday, June 18 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM 

 

Sunday, June 19 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Father’s Day 

Baby Bottle Collection 

 

Office Hours 

 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 
Closed Friday 

 

Serving Opportunity  

 

There are many serving opportunities here at Eastwood. 
If you would like to get involved, please call  

519-633-4131 during office hours. 
 

Looking Ahead  
 

Tuesday, June 21: Board of Elders Meeting at 6:30 PM 

 

Sunday, June 26: Last day of Kids Worship for grades 1-5. Nursey and 
Sunday School classes for infants to 5 years of age will remain available 
through the summer. Kids Worship for grades 1-5 will resume in 
September.  

 

Sunday, July 10: Annual General Meeting to follow the Morning Worship 
Service  

 


